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Larry Lopez has been employed by the San Bernardino County Sheriff’s Department for 25
years. As a deputy, Larry was assigned to the West Valley Detention Center, the Morongo Basin
Station, and the Yucaipa Station. In 2009, Larry was promoted to Detective/Corporal. As a
Detective/Corporal, Larry was assigned to the Yucaipa Station, the Narcotics Division, and the
Specialized Enforcement Division. While assigned to the Specialized Enforcement Division,
Larry received the San Bernardino County Sheriff’s Department Frank Bland Medal of Valor,
the California Peace Officers’ Association Medal of Valor, the Governor’s Public Safety Officer
Medal of Valor, and the Congressional Badge of Bravery for his involvement in the “Christopher
Dorner Manhunt.” In 2014, Larry was promoted to Sergeant. As a sergeant, Larry was assigned
to the West Valley Detention Center, the Specialized Enforcement Division, the Central Station,
and the Internal Affairs Division. In 2022, Larry was promoted to Lieutenant and assigned to the
Gangs/Narcotics Division. Larry oversees the daily operations of the Inland Regional Narcotics
Task Force, the Overdose Response Team, the Electronic Surveillance Unit, the Marijuana

Enforcement Team, and the High-Tech Detail.
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